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Dear Provider,

Thank you for your partnership and continued care of our Molina Healthcare (Molina) members. As
you may know, the Medicaid renewal process is resuming. It’s critical to ensure our members renew
their Molina Medicaid benefits, so they don’t lose their health coverage.

To keep you informed on the latest information regarding renewals, we’ve created an online toolkit
that includes frequently asked questions and other important resources to help answer any questions
you might have. You can access the toolkit at MolinaHealthcare.com/MedicaidRenewals.

Our goal is to ensure all your Medicaid patients remain covered and have access to the care they need.
If you have any questions or want to partner more closely with us on these efforts, please reach out to
your Provider Service Representative at MCCVA-Provider@molinahealthcare.com .

Thank you for the exceptional care you continue to give our members, your patients. We look forward
to our continued partnership with you.

Sincerely,

Molina Healthcare
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